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Copy

Montreal, March 9th.1922.

Professor A.B ,-J.Uoore
Dept of Pharmacy,

McGill University.

E
Dear Sir:

The students of the Department of Pharmacy respectfully request 
you to consider the granting of a degree of Bachelor of Pharmacy in 
our Department.

The fact that a degree will encourage students, lending to the 
prestige and advancement of the profession we are sure you will admit 
and aside of the fact that it will aid in establishing a Better

one of which is; that

i

ethical standing it has other ' es,
• the Provincial Board of Examiners grant the Minor examination to
those obtaining the degree of Bachelor of Pharmacy. At the present 
time only the students attending the University of Montreal have this 
privelege, due to the fact that McGill University have not yet seen 
fit to grant this degree.

Knowing as we do your kindness in all matters concerning your 
Department, we are sure you will give this matter your kind and 
earnest consideration at your earliest convenience,

Trusting for a favorable reply, I beg to remain Dear Sir,
Yours respectfully,

Annie Musgrove...Sec' y


